Sorcha Skel[z

From: Ronan O'Hogartaigh <Ronan.Ohogartaigh@greenlink.ie>

Sent: Monday 7 October 2019 11:55

To: Sorcha Skelly

Subject: Greenlink Interconnector Project

Attachments: 3.Greenlink Interconnector Brochure - Issue 3 - June 2019.pdf; Greenlink

Interconnector WxCC Council New Ross 2019-09-11.pdf; Greenlink Interconnector
Concept of Public Participation Rev 1.pdf

Sorcha,

Thank you for taking my call this morning.

As discussed, | attach:
¢ Greenlink's updated Concept of Public Participation document with dates of public meeting/exhibitions.
¢ A copy of the brochure which is available in beoklet form and on our website.

e A copy of the recent presentation to the New Ross public representatives of Wexford Co Co.

We can also provide a copy of the public exhibitions display. However, the file is over 20MB and will not send
through the email system.

If you require it, 1 am available to meet with you to go through the project documentation.
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you require further information or details.
Regards,

Rénan

Rénan OhOgartaigh

Development Manager(Ireland)
renan.ohogartaigh@greenlink.ie

Mobile: 00-353-87-2428523

www.greenlink.ie
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